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May 7, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This communication is a follow-up to my letter yesterday regarding a reported suspicious vehicle in Erin. We 
have heard back from local law enforcement. They have located the owner of the vehicle in question and 
have spoken with him. They report that he indicated he was looking for a specific address and was having 
difficulty finding it. The Sheriff’s Department has determined his story to be credible and have closed the 
incident. 
 
Please know that this situation, as with any situation involving safety, was taken very seriously by both the 
district and law enforcement. Our local law enforcement did their due diligence in investigating the incident. 
We ask you, as well as students, staff, caregivers, and neighbors to continue to be vigilant and report any 
activity you feel is suspicious. We are very grateful to those who reported this incident so that it could be 
investigated. 
 
As always, the safety of our students is our first priority.   
 
Thank you. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Thomas J. Douglas 
Superintendent of Schools 
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